
Brixworth Bulletin 
Advertising Rates & Payment Methods 

By advertising in the Bulletin you can reach over 3000 households in and around Brixworth – 
a focused local market for your goods and services. At the same time, advertising in the Bulletin 
helps support the local community and a publication that, by sharing information for local 
residents, helps bring the community together. 

General Information 
Our advertising rates have remained unchanged for many years, although printing costs are 
increasing. The enclosed sheets illustrate available sizes and the rates. Please note that in addition to 
square-based formats, we now accept ads in standard International Paper Sizes of up to ¼ A4 page in 
size. We have limited space within the Bulletin allocated to advertising, therefore, if your requested 
size is not available, we may ask you to consider a different size.

Our deadlines for copy and distribution are shown below. Late submission of artwork may result in 
advertising not being included in the Bulletin so please ensure that all artwork is submitted promptly. 

Payment 
Payment is due within 30 days of publication in one of two ways: 

By sending a cheque for each ad (payable to Brixworth Bulletin) to the following address: 

Mrs Sheila Jenner, Hon. Treasurer Brixworth Bulletin 

109 Northampton Road, Brixworth, Northampton NN6 9BU 

By Standing Order (cancellable at any time if you prefer to revert to single payments) 

Quarterly payments will be due on the 30th of March, June, September and December. 
For details on setting up payment, please contact Sheila Jenner on 01604 881173 or email 
treasurer@brixworthbulletin.com 

The Brixworth Bulletin greatly appreciates your contributions and loyalty to a vital and worthwhile 
community service. 
If you require any further information or would like to place an advertisement please contact me on 
07841 531694 or email nealbbb2015@gmail.com 

We offer design support for your artwork if you require at a charge of £25. 

For copy or artwork queries please email Ian Topham at:art.editor@brixworthbulletin.com 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to continuing to work with you in the future. 

Neal Brown 
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